
PUBLIC WAYS SAFETY COMMITTEE 

BOLTON, MA. 01740 

JANUARY 10, 2018 

 

Mary Ciummo called the meeting to order on the second floor of the Town Hall at 7p.m. In addition to 

Mary, Holly Lauer and Leslie Breeze attended. 

The minutes from the November 1st and November 8th meetings were reviewed and approved. 

We reviewed and approved our committees report for the Annual Town Report.  

Holly and Leslie met with the Town Planner, Erica Uriarte informally on December 13th as neither Mary 

Ciummo nor Mike Keller could attend and therefore we did not have quorum. We discussed the 

Tadmor Subdivision and the proposed pathways both within the development and along Main Street. 

Our committee feels very strongly that the pathway that parallels Main Street should be paved and 

shared that with Erica so that she could pass on our preference with the Planning Committee. 

We discussed the wording of our proposed warrant article on the Pedestrian Crosswalk Flashing Lights 

that are being proposed to be installed on Main Street at Mechanic Street. We will continue to tweak 

the wording before forwarding the final version. 

Mary attended the Advisory Meeting along with our new DPW director, Joe Lynch. She commented 

that the meeting went smoothly and they approved his requests. 

Holly and Mary both attended the meeting of the Town Roads Strategic Planning Committee on 

Monday, January 8th.  The invites to the meeting went out too late for both the Town Administrator 

and the Town Planner to attend. They have announced their next meeting: Monday, January 22, 2018 

at 7:00pm   

Our next meeting is scheduled for January 24th at 7pm at the Town Hall. 

Minutes taken by Leslie Breeze. 


